
 

 

 
4 November 2021  
 
To whom it may concern 
  
It gives me great pleasure to provide a letter of support for the Whitsunday Conservation 
Council’s Heart of the Reef Discovery Centre.  
 
As a Reef Guardian School, we pride ourselves on instilling a strong sense of Reef conservation 
within our students. We cultivate the message of being considerate and responsible in our 
behaviour to safeguard the Great Barrier Reef both now and for future generations to come.  
This outstanding facility will provide an interactive, immersive and entertaining opportunity 
to enlighten locals and tourists regarding the wonders of the Reef and further promote the 
valuable message that this is a national treasure that deserves every effort to protect it. 
 
I wholeheartedly support the concept the Heart of the Reef Discovery Centre and know it 
will be a valuable asset to the Whitsunday region.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Angie Kelly 
Principal 
 
 


